
Dear usmnews.net Editor: 
 
When I read the recent re-print of Built By Englebrecht, I was surprised to see that during 
her 2008 deposition, Mary Anderson claimed an Accounting Horizon’s publication.  I 
couldn’t believe that such a prestigious publication by one of accounting’s own would not 
have been widely reported by the USM public relations mill.  So, I went searching for the 
article.  Guess what?  I couldn’t find ANY Accounting Horizons publications by Mary 
Anderson.   
 
What’s going on? 
 
Name withheld by request 
 
 

Editor’s Comment 
 
Dear Reader, 
 
Like you, our reporters went searching for an Accounting Horizons publication in which 
Dr. Anderson participated.  Like you, they were unable to locate one.  If Dr. Anderson or 
one of her co-authors reads your letter, perhaps they or she will favor us with the name and 
publication date of the paper.  
 
Editor 

http://www.usmnews.net/Special%20Report%20Built%20by%20Englebrecht.pdf

